Kenley & District Residents' Association

www.kenleyra.org.uk



Dear Sirs,

re-London Borough of Croydon Ward Boundary Changes

I am writing on behalf of Kenley and District Residents' Association, which has a membership of approximately 1,500 households in the Kenley Ward area. We shall only be commenting on the proposals as to how they affect the residents in our area.

We would like to make the following representation:

- We agree that the proposed ward boundary for Kenley is a better representation of the place known as Kenley.
- 2. We are disappointed that the residents in Kenley will be represented by two Councillors rather than the existing three Councillors.
- 3. We are in favour of the ward boundary changes as proposed.

Yours faithfully

Chris Stanley
Acting Chairman
Kenley & District Residents' Association

